2020 B&O Bicycle Tour COVID-19 Plan

Here are the guidelines we worked out with our Health Department to try to create as safe an event as
possible for everyone. Additional requirements may be imposed by Health or Government officials.

e Registration is ONLINE ONLY and closes at 7:30 pm on Friday, September 18th. No in person registrations.

e Bring your favorite protective mask or use the one we provide. Masks will be required during check-in,
restroom and food lines at Start, Finish and Sag Stops as well as anywhere you cannot maintain 6 feet
spacing from others.

e You should be able to answer the following questions in the affirmative:
e | have NOT tested positive for Covid19 within the past 14 days and | am NOT awaiting results of a
Covid 19 test.
e | Have NOT knowingly been in contact with anyone who has tested positive for Covid 19 within past
14 days.
e | am NOT feeling sick NOR do | have any of the following symptoms (cough, shortness of breath,
difficulty breathing, fever, chills, muscle pain, sore throat or new loss of taste/smell).
e | am able and willing to use a face mask and hand sanitizer when required.
e | do not have any conditions that prevent me from safely participating or pose a danger to others.
e Please do not attend if you are sick or cannot check the boxes above.

e Check-in/Packet pickup stations will be separated alphabetically and each participant will need to check in
individually. You cannot pickup packets for others.

e Check-in times are 7:30 — 9:00 AM, Sat Sept 19. Try to maintain 6 feet separation from others and obey
markers, lines and safety rules.

e You may start any time between 7:30 and 9:00 am. There will not be a mass start. SAG open and close
times will be posted.

e Always remove your cycling gloves before check-in or food service. Use provided hand sanitizer often.

e Food and beverages will be dispensed to you by a volunteer to prevent contact at both the SAGs and
lunch. All food will be individually wrapped.

e Please avoid gathering in large groups.

e Pace lines are discouraged and please avoid spitting or clearing sinus while in presence of others.

e You are NOT required to wear a mask while riding.

e SAG Drivers will require you to wear masks during transport. SAG Support number will be printed on maps.
We know it will feel and look different than previous years but we feel these guidelines will allow us all to have

a fun and safe ride! See you September 19th. Questions/comments can be emailed to:
jsmallwood@indy.rr.com



